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The extreme heat these past few weeks has made water temperatures rise and water levels drop in the creeks — which is a critical situation for fish! This combination causes a decrease in oxygen levels threatening fish survival. Every year this situation occurs to varying degrees, and each year volunteers venture into creeks to save as many fry as possible. It is a task that takes dedicated volunteers out on more than just work party days for several weeks. This year is exceptional as there was such a good coho run so there are thousands of endangered fry in the drying creeks. A record salvage for Hart Creek — over 8,000 fry. Congratulations to Ray and crew. Also this year so far from Rosewall Creek over 26,000 wild coho fry are spending a summer at the hatchery. Thanks to Ron and the team. A fantastic job!
A work party in July up at the Wilfred Hatchery managed to help with brushing out the road, clearing trails to the side channel getting ready for fall and a new “pink” season. Of course with all that work done in a very short time everyone was rewarded with a barbecue and beverages. 
As in most hatcheries at this time of the year, we are in summer maintenance mode and making sure that we are ready for the fall run. Gear ready for going into the streams for the capture, equipment for taking eggs, incubation up and ready to go and the list goes on. 
Work party days are Wednesday and Saturday 9 am to 12 pm, Rosewall Creek on Berray Road, and the public is always welcome for coffee and a tour. Come and have a look of our hatchery spa for the salvaged fry, you will see how they have a bit of relief from the drying creeks. For more information, visit our website www.fbses.ca.
